The Missouri Winemaking Society Newsletter for May 2020
Please join us for our 2nd Zoom Meeting this Thursday, May 21st.   A Zoom invite will be sent to you Wednesday evening.
Topic:   Chardonnay 
 Host/ Lead:  Steve Brunkhorst
 Steve will lead us in a discussion of Chardonnay, it’s characteristics and different styles.  Those in the Chardonnay Project will give a brief update on their wine.
 CHOOSE YOUR OWN CHARDONNAY FOR THE EVENING.  It does not matter what you choose, commercial or your own, but time permitting, be prepared to tell us what you are drinking.
 Featured Member - Please visit our website and learn more about member CE Tobler and read of his success in wine making. 
 While Covid has set us all back in ways, we are excited to continue meeting by video.  We have exciting content in upcoming months.  Our June meeting will be with Bommarito Wines, with more details to follow.
 Look forward to seeing you Thursday!

